Porzio Announces the Opening of a Southern
New Jersey Office

July 17, 2017

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, P.C. (Porzio) announced that the firm has opened a Southern New Jersey office in Ocean City,
New Jersey. This new office expands Porzio's presence in the Garden State and beyond.

"Expanding Porzio's presence into Southern New Jersey is a key part of the firm's overall growth and talent acquisition
strategy," said Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr., Porzio's Managing Principal. "While we are already serving many clients in Southern
New lJersey, this office will provide a home base for both client contact as well as attorneys located in the region."

Founded in 1962, Porzio is one of the most highly-regarded law firms in the state. Porzio currently has 81 attorneys in six
offices across three states and the District of Columbia - Morristown, NJ, New York, NY, Ocean City, NJ, Princeton, NJ,
Washington, D.C., and Westborough, MA - with over $51 million in revenue n 2016.

Porzio's Southern New Jersey office is located at:

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, P.C.
15 E. 8th St.

Ocean City, NJ 08226

(609) 439-4222
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https://pbnlaw.com/attorneys/gagliardi-jr-vito

